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Time Change this
weekend

Daylight Saving Time Starts
Mar 16, 2025

Just a reminder to our Anderson
families to adjust your clocks this
weekend.

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

In the unlikely event of a school emergency, we would
like to share a document that the Richmond School
District has developed as an emergency preparedness
plan.

Please see  the following documents: District Parent's
Guide to Emergency Preparedness and Anderson's
Emergency Reunification Map on our school website
using this link. 

If you have any further questions, please reach out to
Mr. Daum or Mr. Chan.

Tue - Mar 11
Homework Club

      3pm to 3:45pm
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ANDERSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Principal: Mr. C. Daum | Vice-Principal: Mr. C. Chan

MAR 10 - 14, 2025MAR 10 - 14, 2025MAR 10 - 14, 2025

604.668.6355 | Safe Arrivals Line 604.668.6358

Mon - Mar 10 Wed - Mar 12 Thur- Mar 13 Fri - Mar 14

Boys Basketball
at Bridge 

PAC Hot Lunch
Day - Subway

PAC Budget
Meeting @ 6:00pm
Boys Basketball vs
Cook

Basketball Tournament at
McRoberts

Congratulations to both our Girls and
Boys basketball teams on a VERY

successful
tournament at McRoberts on Monday and

Tuesday night! 
The Girls worked hard and qualified for the

final but unfortunately lost by one point
on the final game and proudly finished

second!.
The Boys also worked hard and showed

great skills.

 Congratulations to our hard working
players and coaches for showing GREAT

Anderson spirit and playing hard!

Last day of
school before
Spring Break

https://anderson.sd38.bc.ca/news/2025/03/parents-guide-emergency-preparedness
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DIVISION 17 AND 27DIVISION 17 AND 27

Little buddies from Division 27 created monsters and drew their
ideas by hand for their big buddies from Division 17. The big
buddies then took the time to create the monsters out of felt
to give back to their little buddies. 
The creation of the monsters out of felt ties in nicely to our
ADST curriculum for the grade 6 and 7 students. We thought
we’d share these photos of their wonderful creations and
celebrate the meaningful buddy activities taking place here at
Anderson.





It is that time of year of cold and flu season! We continue to highlight washing hands at
school to help prevent the spread of germs. If your child is constantly needing to wipe
their nose, has a cough or is feeling unwell, please keep them at home until they are
feeling better.

We encourage our families to have a plan if the school calls home to send a child home
because their health is interfering with their learning. Staying home when sick helps keep
our entire school community healthy including teachers, admin staff and students.
Please do your part and stay home when sick.

Not Feeling Great?
Please call our student Safe Arrivals line @ (604-668-6358) 

PAC Budget
Meeting

Tuesday, March 11 @ 6pm in the Multi-
purpose Room - 

open to all parents

LOOKINGLOOKING
AHEADAHEAD UPCOMING DATES TO NOTE

Mon. Mar. 31 | First day of School after Spring Break
Mon. Mar. 14 | Last day of school before Spring Break


